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This Week.... 

We have continued looking at the Great 

fire of London and how life has changed 

since 1666, when the fire happened.  

We have been writing using our super 

sentences which include capital letters, full 

stops and finger spaces. 

In phonics we’ve started chopping up our 

sounds in words using ‘robot arms’ to help 

us to spell more accurately. 

Our Maths lessons have been full of 

counting and ordering as we continue to 

explore place value in numbers up to 20. We 

have started using base 10 and have 

introduced the terms tens and ones. 
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Next Week… 

In Maths we will be counting in steps 

of 2, 5 and 10 and also looking at 1 

more and 1 less. 

In English we will continue looking at 

non-fiction books and we will be 

writing our posters or booklets. 

Please Note  

Your children will be getting their 

first piece of Year 1 homework on 

Thursday. Please look out for their 

Green homework book. It is to be 

completed and returned to school 

the following Monday.   

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Ruby, Katie, William, Isaac P, Kara, 

Cole, Lucy, Isaac J, Jessica, 

Harvey and Jack. 

Talk Time – Please talk with your child 

about how things have changed or stayed 

the same since you were a child. What 

technology do we now have? How does 

school now compare to how it was when 

you went? 

If you would like to see what your child is learning 

in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 

or Class 2 newsletters on the school website. 

http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1

892  

Certificates  

and Awards 
 

Writer of the week –  
Cole Ashcroft 

Curriculum Certificate –  

William Mackenzie 

Christian Value certificate for 

Trust –  

Kara Troake 
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